
From: UFS Communications 
Sent: 27 November 2019 15:14 
Subject: Additional Cognos Vulnerable Period – Thursday 28th November 
 
Dear Cognos Users, 
 
Additional Cognos Vulnerable Period – Thursday 28th November 
 
Due to a requirement for a hardware upgrade Cognos will now be unavailable from 7am to 9am during 
the vulnerable period tomorrow, Thursday 28th November. 
 
We apologise for the short notice and any inconvenience that may be caused. 
 
Issued by Paul Humphreys – Functional Analyst  
 
 

***Email sent to UFS Key Contacts, UFS Email Distribution Group 
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